
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date: December 16, 2021 

Item description/summary: 

Per Capita Grant Update. The splash pad project at the Olivehurst Community Park has been 
submitted for the Per Capita Grant before the December 31, 2021 deadline. All paperwork that is to 
be completed and submitted to the state has also been turned in. The grant administrative officer 
with the state is working on completing the State contract to send to us for signature. Once that is 
executed, we can go out to bid for the project and start on construction.   
 

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

N/A 

 

Employee Feedback 

N/A 

 

Sample Motion: 

Information only no motion required.  

Prepared by: 

Bri Anne Ritchie, District Clerk 

 

 


